
 

 

Self-Hygiene day 

Dear parents,   

 

We are pleased to announce our “Self Hygiene day”. This 

event will be held on Saturday, October 21, 2023.  The event helps 

to spread awareness of the daily habits that increase and 

maintain health and prevent sickness. 

 

The event will take place in the second session in addition 

to the breakfast time. Students will meet with doctors who will 

instruct on self-hygiene and be available to answer any 

questions. 

 

Students will receive some paper work to enhance, build and 

improve a healthy daily routine.  

 

Thanks for your cooperation, 

 

 

Principal of Lower Primary College Director 

 

   Mineé Zakhary     Hala Toma 


